Christopher Dezso

I attended the meeting last night. I was truly shocked. We know that TONS of pollutants will be put
into the air. Like dust blowing in the wind, the will come down onto the soil. Rain, monsoons,
runoff, will put this pollutants into the water supply. Yes, it may take years, but it will happen. We
were told that ADEQ would not even review this. ( The water folks were there)

We need to better understand who to contact in state and federally to have this serious matter
addressed. IF the state will not protect the citizens what is their job. TO say that all water from the
plant will go through the benson plant just ignores the facts. To say that the pollutants in the air
meet standards but ignore the obvious possible build up in the soil is ignoring a real problem. I got
the impression that these folks felt that aluminum dust was not a problem. Seems that the internet is
not in agreement.

When I signed in at the meeting I was not informed about checking the "box" to be kept informed.
Please add my e-mail to the mailing list and please email me the state and federal contact
information to bring this.. oversight.. to the attention of those that can make changes.

Thank you

Christopher Dezso



